
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/9/2017 1:53:52 PM
Subject: RE: speaking invite

Got it! Thank you!
 
Lily

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2017 1:32 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: speaking invite
 
​He's meeting him for coffee this week. He'll let us know what day works.

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 2:44 PM
 
To: Kevin L. Bryant; Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: speaking invite 
 
I have checked the Google calendar and it appears that you are scheduled to be in the pharmacy on Feb. 23 & 24. 
However, Sunday, 2/25 is open. Please advise.
Lily

From: Kevin L. Bryant 
 
Sent: Saturday, July 15, 2017 10:21 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>; Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: speaking invite
Please schedule and confirm:
I think it’s convention of physicians
“Need to check on the best date for Kevin. We are meeting Feb 23 through 25. Need to talk to him about a 
preference on topic. On way to Ajerbaijan via Moscow at present. Will call him when I return on July 19. We are 
looking at a federal mandate that EHR and pharmacy dispensing software automatically query state prescription drug 
databases and that might be a good use of his expertise as a pharmacist and politically-plus it's a non partisan issue 
and would be a stride in addressing the opioid problem. Could get him press and TV”
Dr. Bill Hinnant, +18643533690, +18643762092
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